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PTFA - Important Information

DE LA SALLE PARENTS, TEACHERS and FRIENDS ASSOCIATION

In the last two years we have funded 3 defibrillators for school, prom night, award ceremonies,
parents texting service, Show My Homework service, ParentMail, Duke of Edinburgh programme,
Chester Zoo trips, art projects, sports medals, advertising banners, PE kits, London trips...the list is

endless!
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Events are organised for pupils and their families to enjoy. It also enables the PTFA to fund things
for the benefit of pupils. Our latest donation has been to fund the school minibus. We have also
recently become a registered charity.

THE DUKE
OF EDINBURGH'S
AWARD

We would love this to continue, but we can only do this with an elected
committee and event volunteers.

If you are a parent, staff member or friend of De la Salle...
THE FUTURE OF THE PTFA IS IN YOUR HANDS!

If you are interested in helping or have new ideas, please speak to one of the current members or
leave a message for the PTFA at the school office in September!! Or email us at:

dIsptfa@sthelens.org.uk

As we have limited resources and funds available, we are asking for your help and support. That help
may come in the form of using your expertise; you may be able to furnish us with prizes; hands on
help; donations; advertising... the list is endless.



New Members

One way to get acquainted is through activity in the PFTA. There are so many ways in which your
talents might be buried and we want to use them!

We have compiled this questionnaire to find out a bit more about you and the things that interest
you. This questionnaire in no way commits you to any specific task however if you would like to
contribute your time and talent, please detach this sheet, tick your areas of interest and return this
to the school or email us on disptfa@sthelens.org.uk

Why don’t you try it out - help us at one event and see whether you enjoy it?

Suggestions or Comments for Us:

And finally, your contact details please:

Name

Email Address

Contact Phone
Number

We usually meet the first Tuesday of each month (as long as not a holiday). You are welcome to come
along to our meetings, here are the next couple of dates

Meeting Dates:-

Tuesday, 7t" March, 2017 at 6pm

Tuesday, 14" March, 2017 at 6pm

LOOK OUT ON THE WEBSITE FOR OUR LATEST 400 CLUB WINNERS
Thank you.

The PTFA Committee



